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Dear Parents & Carers,       16th February 2022 
  
Next half term the children in Year 2 will be studying the Tudors as part of our History 
curriculum. 
We have been fortunate enough to be able to book a visit to Selly Manor Museum in Bournville, 
Birmingham. This is a Tudor style house set out to demonstrate life in Tudor times. During the day, 
the children will be in their classes; one class will tour the house with a guide and experience typical 
Tudor life, food, clothing and jobs while the other class will gather in the education room to explore 
Tudor games and toys. After lunch, the classes will swap activities, so everyone experiences both 
aspects of the manor house. You may wish to visit the website at the following address: 
https://sellymanormuseum.org.uk 
 
The visit will take place on Wednesday 30th March 2022 and children will need to wear full school 
uniform. They will also need a healthy snack, packed lunch and a bottle of water in a named 
carrier bag which can be thrown away at the end of lunchtime. As part of the Government free 
school meals initiative we are able to provide a basic packed lunch for your child, should you require 
us to. Please let the school office know if you would like us to provide a packed lunch for your child 
by 3pm on Friday ---March 2022. On the day of the visit we ask that children arrive to school at 
the normal time of 8:40am and are collected as usual, at 310pm 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £15.00 per child to cover the cost of the the coach 
and entrance fee to Selly Manor. This can be made by using our online payment system ParentPay, 
where you we also ask that you give consent for your child to attend the visit. Please be aware that 
although the contribution is voluntary, if we do not receive sufficient funds to cover the cost of the 
visit it will unfortunately have to be cancelled. 
 
Please do not send your child to school on this day if they are unwell or have any signs or symptoms 
of COVID. In the unfortunate circumstances, your child develops any sign of COVID or becomes 
unwell on the visit we will contact you to ask you to collect your child from Selly Manor.  

 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
The Year 2 Team  
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